

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

22 November 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request

I refer to your request dated 17 November 2018 for information on Bylaws.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and the following response is provided:

The Dunedin City Council does not have a Commercial Use of Footpaths Bylaw, rather it has the Commercial Use of Footpaths Policy (2005) which is to be read in conjunction with the Roading Bylaw. Council also has a Mobile Trading and Temporary Stall Bylaw. I note however that the use of e-scooters is not specifically addressed in either the policy or bylaws.

For your information, the links to the policy and bylaws are listed below:

https://tinyurl.com/Commercial-use-of-footpath - Commercial Use of Footpaths Policy (2005)

https://tinyurl.com/mobile-trading-bylaw - Mobile Trading and Temporary Stall Bylaw

https://tinyurl.com/roading-bylaw - Roading Bylaw

Yours faithfully

Lynne Adamson

Governance Support Officer